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To: The Executive Director 

 Rotary Club of Grantham Kesteven 

CC: Rosie Mayer 

80 Middle Park Road 

 United Kingdom 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

VOTE OF THANKS 

On behalf of the management and learners of Mary View School for the Deaf, Montfort 

Demonstration School, Chisombezi School for the Deaf-Blind and Montfort Special Needs Education 

College, I write to express my profound gratitude to the Rotary Club of Grantham Kesteven and your 

entire management team for the support rendered to our learners. 

You supported us with equipment for the workshop and tailoring shop. These include 2 Ryobi 

Battery Jigsaw, 2 Ryobi Battery Circular Saw, 2 Ryobi Battery pack and Charger for the workshop and 

sawing machine and assorted materials for tailoring and cloth making. 

This will help learners with Hearing Impairment, Deaf-Blind and Visual Impairment to gain skills for 

their survival as not all of them can progress academically. In addition, through your initiative, our 

learners will be able to produce different products for sell to raise money for the development of the 

school. For your information, our demonstration school has the following enrolment: 165 learners 

with Hearing Impairment; 62 learners with Visual Impairment and 38 learners with Deaf-Blind and all 

are in a residential programme hence the need to fully equip them with the necessary skills and to 

keep them busy all the time. 

We are very grateful to you and all your partners and your initiative will go a long way in changing 

the lives of vulnerable learners in Malawi. We are happy for you and still looking forward to your 

continued support as we join hands in making education for all a reality. 

 Your good gesture is highly appreciated. 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Lucy Magagula 

Acting Principal  


